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Dear Mr. Faulkner:

Submittal of Working Papers for
Licensing Review Group-II Iscues

My November 10, 1981 letter to you outlined the LRG-II
schedule for position paper submittals. In accordance with
this schedule, we provided on November 20, 1981 Volume I of
the LRG-II position papers which addressed 22 of the 56
issues. On December 3, 1981 Volume II of the position
papers, which addressea four issues, was provided. The
remaining nine position papers scheduled for December 1981
were not issued due to technical and review cycle problems.
During January, however, LRG-II completed position papers
on six of these nine remaining December issues plus six
more position papers scheduled for the March and May 1982
submittals. In addition, we have revised one position
paper (1-HFS) since its original resolution was not fully
satisfactory. These 13 position papers are provided in
the attachuent titled "LRG-II Position Papers-Volume III".

The contents of the attached submittal will require
us to revise our November 10, 1981 submittal schedule for
the remaining 18 issues. Since you have recemmended
that we accelerate our schedule to coincide with the
current NRC review efforts for the Perry Project, wc plan
to submit at least eight position papers by March 10, 1982
and the remaining ten papers by May 5, 1982.
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Mr. Howard J. Faulkner -2- January 25, 1982

As is our practice, the endorsement and application of
the attached position papers to plant dockets will be made
by letters from each of the participating LRG-II utilities.

Please advise us as to the acceptability of the attached
position papers.

Sincerely,

h.| W

D. L. Holtzscher
Chairman
LRG-II Working Group
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Attachments: LRG-II Position Papers, Volume III

cc: E. M. Buzzelli, CEI
B. J. Reed, GSU
M. J. Anciaux, GE
R. S. Boyd, KMC
J. D. Richardson, MP&L
J. A. Domer, TVA
J. Palomo, Hydoelectrica Espanola


